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I am pleased to report that Lions Quest is being promoted in 3 of our 5 Districts in BC. 
 

In 19I – PZC Lion Michael Stanford, Lions Quest Chairperson:  
 A Lions Quest K~8 Workshop which took place in Port McNeil, British Columbia on 

September 4, 2018. The workshop was held at Sunset Elementary Middle School. 26 
participants attended the workshop. Bruce Ivany was the Facilitator. The feedback of the 
Participants was very positive. 
  
Community Workshops will be held at the following locations and facilitated by Joanne 
McQuiggan Executive Director for Lions Quest Canada:      
May 27, 2019: 6:30pm to 9:30pm (Evening) at the Delta Ocean Pointe Hotel, Executive Room 
100 Harbour Road, Victoria, BC, Canada 
 
May 28, 2019, 1pm to 4pm (Afternoon) at the Delta Ocean Pointe Hotel, Executive Room 
100 Harbour Road, Victoria, BC, Canada 
 
May 29, 2019, 1pm to 4pm (Afternoon), Parksville Community Centre, 132 Jensen Ave East 
Parksville, BC, Canada 
 
May 30, 2019, 1pm to 4pm (Afternoon), Best Western - The Westerly Hotel, 1590 Cliffe Avenue 
Courtenay, BC, Canada 

 
In 19D – PDG Norma Bent Lions Quest Chairperson - a School Based Workshop at Thompson 
Rivers University for student teachers and Community Organization staff is planned for this fall.  
Community Workshops were held April 4 in Enderby and April 7th in Penticton.  There was a 
Panel and Display at the Spring Conference in Penticton.  All these events were facilitated by 
Joanne McQuiggan Executive Director for Lions Quest Canada. Feedback from all events was 
very positive.  
Joanne and Penticton Lion Jim met with School Board representatives in the area and a School 
Based Workshop is being planned for August 2019 in the Oliver School District. 
 
In 19A – Lion Vivian Lo – Lions Quest Chairperson – Has been working on promoting the Lions 
Quest Programs in her District. 
 
At this time we don’t have any Lions Quest Chairpersons in 19-E or 19-H.  Any one, reading this 
report that has any contacts for these two Districts for a Lions Quest chair please let me know.   
It is important that the Lions Quest programs both Community and School Based are being 
promoted in our Lions Districts in B.C. to bring positive youth development and “Make a 
Difference for Kids” in all our communities. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
PDG Norma  
 


